VTG: Information disclosure on Decision No. 17292/QD-CTBRV dated September 6, 2024 of the Ba Ria - Vung Tau Province Tax Department
On September 11, 2024, Ba Ria - Vung Tau Tourism Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 176/CV-DL as follows:
On September 10, 2024, Ba Ria - Vung Tau Tourism Joint Stock Company received Decision No. 17292/QD-CTBRV on September 6, 2024 of the Ba Ria - Vung Tau Province Tax Department on enforcing administrative Decisions on tax management by the measure of stopping the use of invoices.
